Barrow School PTFA Newsletter – May 2016
All parents and guardians automatically become members of the PTFA when their child joins the school. Your support is vital to the success of fundraising events, whether its supporting a disco or baking a cake.  All money raised goes towards equipment or trips for the children. Getting involved is easy and you don’t have to commit vast amounts of your time.

This term’s fundraisers are:
· Cake/Toy Sale with fun games to raise funds for the Conway trip on Thu 19th May. 
· Family Bingo from 4-7pm in the school hall. Date to be rearranged as original date clashes with Parish Council Event on playing field.
· However, we propose to have a stall at the above event on Sat 11th June. Any suggestions /ideas welcome.
· Sports Day with Open Gardens Tue 28th June.
· Leavers’ Disco Tue 19th July.

The next PTFA meeting will be on Thu 12th May at 2pm at the village shop. All are welcome to attend. We will be discussing the fundraising events above.
The PTFA has so far this term funded:

· A new flipboard for the Infants
· A Bee Bop World Map
· Easter Egg Prizes and chocolate treats
· [bookmark: _GoBack]Willow Weaving Workshop

Your support makes these events and additional resources possible. If you have any ideas please feel free to let us know.
Rachel Morrison and Rhian Birkett-Evans
(Chair and Secretary)

